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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA
From: Ebe Kartus, ACOC Representative
Subject: Recording the fuller form of name (9.5.1.1)

ACOC thanks CCC for this proposal to revise RDA 9.5.1.1 to encompass a broader range of options for
recording fuller form of name.

ACOC is happy to support the revision to the scope statement at 9.5.1.1 and the corresponding
change to the glossary. However, we note that the instruction at 9.5.1.3 is also restrictive, and
suggest that a similar revision to this instruction be considered.

If these revisions are approved by JSC, ACOC suggests a review of the example set at 9.5.1.3, to
ensure the examples adequately illustrate the instruction.



